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I don't know who would benefit from this absurd bill but the democrats and their never 

ending usurpation of our election system. I am disgusted that this would ever come to 

a vote. This is another reason we need real change in Salem not just one democrat 

elected after another. Criminals do not have freedom to vote and it should stay that 

way! Free, law abiding citizens have earned the right to vote, criminals have not! This 

would jeopardize free and fair elections which is already in jeopardy and it would 

keep democrats in power for ever. Letting criminal on death row out to commit crimes 

again is a slap in the face to those who sought justice. The authors of this bill need to 

read the state constitution and the national constitution or find another job. Stop 

wasting our time and money on ridiculous legislation like this and do the will of the 

people. As you might suspect, criminals will always vote for more criminals in office 

as we already have too many. If you want to push Marxism move to China! 


